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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Marc Catlin Receives Club 20’s Award for Outstanding Public Service to Western Slope 

Denver, Colorado – Over the weekend, State Representative Marc Catlin received Club 20’s 
Dan Noble Award. The award is given to an elected official who has shown outstanding 
public service to Western Colorado. It was presented by the children of the late Colorado 
Senate Majority Leader, Dan Noble -  Doug, Danette, Darin, Dru, and Darcy. This is given 
during Club 20’s Annual Spring Conference’ Banquet in Grand Junction. 

Dan Noble served in the State Senate for 17 years (1969 – 1986). Senator Noble represented 
over 11 counties during his service, all while being a resident of Norwood, Colorado. He 
served two stints as the Senate Majority Leader, the highest post in the Senate at that time. 
After his retirement, Mr. Noble became the chairman of Club 20.  

Representative Catlin says, “It is an honor to be presented with the Dan Noble Award. To be 
mentioned in the same breath as Senator Noble is a privilege that I do not take lightly. 
Senator Noble was one of the first elected officials I met, when he came to our farm to ask 
how we were getting along. His stamp is all over the Colorado that I love and his impacts 
have been positive for this state. Thank you to the Noble Family and to Club 20 for this 
honor.”  

Colorado State Representative Marc Catlin represents the eight counties of Dolores, Delta, 
Gunnison, Hinsdale, Montezuma, Montrose, Ouray, and San Miguel. Representative Catlin is 
the Vice Chair of Agriculture, Water, & Natural Resources Committee, is a member of the 
Capital Development Committee, and is Ranking member of the Transportation, Housing & 
Local Government Committee.   
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